

Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT

Tel: 01328 829228,

Email: office@stibbard-allsaints.norfolk.sch.uk

website: www.stibbardallsaints.com

Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS

Tel: 01362 668318,

Email:

office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk



Newsletter week beginning 17th July 2023

Dear families.

It doesn't seem right that this is the final newsletter of the academic year. I have loved being your Headteacher this year and am so happy to stay into next year.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for working with us over the year and thank you for allowing us to work with your wonderful child(ren).

We say a bitter-sweet farewell to Y6. We have loved watching them learn and grow and bid them a hugely fond farewell.

Congratulations!

Today is your day.

You're off to Great Places!

You're off and away!

You have brains in your head.

You have feet in your shoes.

You can steer yourself

Any direction you choose.

You're on your own. And you know what you know.

And YOU are the guy who'll decide where to go.

(Oh, the places you'll go. Dr Seuss)

We also say a fond farewell to friends and colleagues at North Elmham. Charlotte Baker, Vikki Johnson and Sara Walters all leave us for new journeys. Good luck! Please do stay in touch.

Nikki Beardon and Sophie Cairns stay in the federation but move from Stibbard to North Elmham in September.

DIARY DATES

Autumn 2023:

INSET days: September 4th and 5th.

Children return to school Wednesday 6th September

6th-8th September: new reception home visits.

Half term: 23rd – 27th October.

Last day of Autumn term: Wednesday 20th December.



Fulmodeston Rd, Stibbard, Norfolk, NR21 oLT

Tel: 01328 829228,

Email: office@stibbard-allsaints.norfolk.sch.uk

website: www.stibbardallsaints.com

Holt Rd, North Elmham, Norfolk, NR20 5JS

Tel: 01362 668318,

Email:

office@northelmham.norfolk.sch.uk



The Summer holidays are a wonderful time to relax, unwind and spend time with family, but we also appreciate this can be a challenging time for some.

Norfolk are offering low-cost holiday clubs and schemes which can be found here:

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/what-we-do-and-how-we-work/campaigns/big-norfolk-holiday-

 $\frac{fun\#: \text{``:text=The\%20Big\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20in\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%205\%2D16\%20Norfolk\%20Holiday\%20Fun,aged\%2$

There are many places where children eat for free or very cheap in the holidays, they can be found here:

https://www.norfolklive.co.uk/news/cost-of-living/free-food-summer-holidays-norfolk-7340766

There is also specific community support; the church larder at North Elmham church, the community fridge in Dereham and the coastal shop in Stibbard. Both Dereham and Fakenham have a food bank – details can be found here:

https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/midnorfolk/

A massive thank you to our PTA at Stibbard who raised just over a £1000 at the summer party!

Stay safe and have a wonderful holiday. I hope the sun makes an appearance at some point. See you in September!

Víctoria McConnell